From: <Robin.Parker@hhs.gov>
Date: January 8, 2014 at 2:55:13 PM EST
To: <James.Trempe@utoledo.edu>, <monika.degregorio@utoledo.edu>
Subject: Notification
Dear James P. Trempe Ph.D.,

IPF Number:  0229501
Institution Name:  The University of Toledo Health Science Campus

The 2013 Annual Report on Possible Research Misconduct for The University of Toledo Health Science Campus has been received and accepted by ORI.  You may verify the information by logging into our system at http://ori.hhs.gov/assurance/electronic_submission.shtml.

Thank you,

Department of Health and Human Services (HHS)
Public Health Service (PHS)
Office of Research Integrity (ORI)


From: Robin.Parker@hhs.gov

